From: Leonie Cowan

Sent: 13/03/2025 12:32:32 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: McDonalds Manly Vale/Balgowlah

| would like to state my objection to the 24hrs McDonalds in Roseberry Street.

This area is already very busy with traffic to Coles, Woolworths, Aldi, Bunnings and Harvey
Norman, all within a block either side of the proposed site.

This would cause even more strain on the area.

Regards,

Leonie Cowan

Manly Vale





